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Comments: There should be no bolts allowed in wilderness areas. This proposal undermines the original ethos

and guidelines of the wilderness act. Furthermore, climbers can already access these routes and use trad gear

and or top rope/anchors to climb within wilderness areas. I do not want to go for a walk in wilderness and see

shiny objects affixed to rock faces and mountainsides. It is called wilderness for a reason. 


